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9 March, 2020 
Dear Sir, 

We are writing this letter on behalf of Ten Crore construction workers of India to you regarding 
the forthcoming Bills on three Codes on (1) Occupational Safety, Health and Working Condition 
(2) Social Security and (3) Industrial Relation  

You are aware that the Code on Wages, 2019 has already been passed by both the houses of 
Parliament with only few Member of Parliament opposing them. All these four Codes are going 
to adversely affect the interest   of different segments of Unorganized Sector Workers. We are 
enclosing a copy of the NCC-CL letter to the Prime Minister and a Circular of NCC-CL to inform 
you about the negative impact aspects and of these Codes.  

We request you to please take appropriate stand against these Codes in the fourth coming  
session of the Parliament. 

We shall be very thankful if you can give us time to meet you in person.  

With Thanks  

Yours Sincerely  

 

Subhash Bhatnager 
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